

Date: Location: Circulation (DMA): Type (Frequency): Page: Section: Keyword: Thursday, July 04, 2019 YARMOUTH PORT, MA 5,085 (7) Newspaper (W) A2 Main Cape Cod Five

## Cape chamber elects new officers

The Cape Cod Chamber of Commerce elected new officers at its annual meeting June 18.

Election of directors and officers included a new board chairman for 2019/2020: Robert (Bert) Talerman, First Executive Vice President/ **Executive Lending Officer** with Cape Cod Five Cents Savings Bank. Co-Vice Chairs elected were Linda Markham, President of Cape Air/Nantucket Airlines, and Janet Feeney of DePaola & Begg PC. Also elected were Lisa Oliver, President & CEO of The Cooperative Bank of Cape Cod as Treasurer and David Troutman of Scargo Café as Clerk. Larry Drago of Biz Checks Payroll will continue to serve as immediate past chair.

Fiscal 2020 Pillar Chairs will continue to be Bill Catania, President of Catania Hospitality for the Destination Marketing/CVB pillar; Gail Knell of the Ebb Tide / The Sea View for the Membership Services pillar; and Eugene Curry, Esq. for the Blue Economy – Economic Development pillar.

New directors elected included James Tenaglia of Tenaglia/Gardiner Wealth Management Services, Betsy Rich of HyLine Cruises, Noelle Pina of the Orleans Chamber of Commerce, Gary Thulander of Chatham Bars Inn, Anne Scott-Putney of Heritage Museums & Gardens, Ryan O'Loughlin of The Davenport Companies, Carol Edmondson of Cape Cod Village Realty, and Emily Schorer of Cape Cod Healthcare.

